Dear Pippa & Peter

| am writing to thank yourselves and your Bridge Club for the amazing donation that we have
received in our bank account in the sum of £2,175.34.

We are beyond grateful and humbled that you have once again chosen us to receive this type of
donation. We are aware that there many charities that you could choose, and the fact that you
continue to support us in this way, means so much.

We have just entered our 12th year of operation. In our previous year, saw 67 new patients
referred to us. This number is by far the greatest number of referrals that we have received in a
12 month period. Year onyear, we are seeing more patient referrals and therefore our resources
are being stretched more than ever before. Therefore this kind of donation, will truly help us
continue to provide support to patients and their loved ones in the local community.

Due to escalating postal prices, we are starting to send out our thank you letters via email,
where possible. However, should you wish for a formal letter of thanks through the post, please
let me know and | would happily facilitate this.

Many, many thanks again, and please pass on our thanks to all your members.

Kindest regards,

Karen Chin
Co-Founder & Trustee

ABOVE & BEYOND /
cancer foundation



